WCDC mig minutes May 20, 2024
Members present: Dave, Darla, Arlene, Suellen and Jenn. Mike and Chuck were out il. Vicky
came and announced she will be selling her house and moving back to the Bend area.

Minutes from the previous meeting read and approved as written.

Sales of the plaque and brick fund are still an open item for discussion. Jenn will request Dave
be put on the City Council agenda again. We want to use the funds for prejects around town.

AWERE is a reimbursement fund so we need to ask the City if they will approve and help with
the banner cost over the $1746 grant. With hopes of not more than $300 as the City will need
to front the money then AWERE grant will reimburse them.

Financial report by Arlene is still the same amount as the previous meeting. Ariene took copies
to the new City Recorder and discussed our committee report and bank statement with her.

The Main Street Flower baskets and planters were put on the city budget for 2025 per Jenn at
the last City council meeting. Watering would still be done by volunteers.

Heritage Wall - Dave and Mike are still waiting for a nice day to complete securing plaques. Will
try to complete before June 1st for Pioneer Days.

Dave replaced both flags at the North and South Welcome sites. Thacker Construction has not
laid the gravel! for the South site yet. Mike and Dave took the section of the fence that continued
to lean out from the South site, and it looks much better without it.

Thursday evening Mike, Dave will meet at Suellen and Doug’s house to make the final design of
the seasonal banners.

City signage - Darla and Suellen volunteered to clean up wood sign at Central Station if we can
get approval and complete before Picneer Days.

Yard of the Month - Committee wants to reward and recognize people that are keeping up yard
and maintaining them to keep Weston beautiful.

Mtg adjourned at 7:45pm. Next mtg Monday, June 24th at 6:30 at the Community Church
meeting room.

Respectfully submitted,

Darta Joy, Secretary



